
WEEKLY LEARNING SCHEDULE
Week of: December 4-8
Aligned to 5th Grade Common Core Standards, Next Generation Science Standards

& California History Social Sciences Standards

TRIMESTER 2 – W4/13

Benchmark Reading iReady Diagnostics

Speaking & Listening Debate Activity, “Turn & Talk”, Group Discussion

Writing Narrative Writing

i-Ready Math iReady Diagnostics

Science U4W3 - Ecosystem: Decomposers, Producers, Consumers

Social Studies “Totem Pole” & “Spirit/Guide Animal” Projects

STEAM Forces of Flight: Wood Gliders – Stage 2

Art Appreciation Watercolors #1

Physical Education Volleyball Practice

Upcoming Events December 8: Flea Market #2 – December 15: Class Talent Show

Communication
Online Gradebook: www.ourclass.us, the         icon under “Quick Links”

Username: Student’s first and last name, Password: Student ID #

E-mail: toanpham@stocktonusd.net - Messaging: ClassDojo
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Our class will hold our second “Flea Market Friday” in 

the classroom on December 8. The purpose is to use our 

Class Money to buy and/or sell products and services. 

The Flea Market activity will give students the opportunity 

to create, advertise, sell, and buy fun things. As vendors, 

students will wisely judge “market conditions” to make 

profits, or to bargain and buy things they’d like to have. 

They also need to work with a budget, practice math 

skills, solve problems, and learn simple financial literacy.

     Students are NOT ALLOWED to bring anything of 

value, instead, they can bring old toys, playing cards, 

games, books, and other used “stuff” that they have and 

want to sell. Students can also sell special skills like 

coloring, drawings, paintings, origami, or other creations. 

Several vendors have been advertising on our “Classting” 

page and are taking pre-orders. ☺

It’s going to be a fun learning experience.

     THANK YOU for your support.
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begins this week until 
                     December 21 to promote the 
          “Season of Giving” in December, 
and to celebrate the winter festivities. It’s 
also a lot of fun for the students.
The “Secret Santa” activity is a great way 
to learn empathy and be kind to each other 
in the classroom. Please support
Our Class in this meaningful
and fun activity.
                                Thank you

i-Ready Assessments

i-Ready Winter Testing for 5th Graders begins on 

Tuesday, December 5, and continues through next week. 

The students will be tested in Math and Reading. 

     Please continue to maintain the routine of going to bed 

early, eating a good breakfast, and encouraging your child 

to try his/her best on these assessments. THANK YOU.
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